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Next Meeting:
Tuesday, Feb. 28

7:00 pm
__________________

Kendallville Community
Learning Center

Room B

-This Month's Meeting-
Community Learning Center (CLC)

401 East Diamond Street, Kendallville
Tuesday, January 24 - 7:00 p.m.

Jill's Quilt by Joyce

Meeting Jan. 24-
Presentation by Joyce Griffiths.
She will start us on a monthly
quilt-along, block by block, to
make her scrappy "Jill's Quilt".

Feb. 4- Pajama Day Sales,
Shipshewana.

Feb 20-25 Shop Hop. Free
passports at Caroline's.

Meeting, Feb 28 - Joyce's block
and how to face a quilt by Julie.

March 18, 9:00 a.m. - noon
National Quilting Day
We will be celebrating at the
CLC with demos & quilt displays.

We welcome guests to our
meetings. You may visit our

website:
www.noblenimblethimbles.com
or follow Noble Nimble Thimbles

on facebook.

C O M I N G E V E N T S : February
BIRTHDAYS!

1 Deborah Drake

2 Caroline North

4 Barbara Miller

5 Chloe Haynes

6 Barb Huth

7 Becky Clark

28 Sara Conrad



A visual for A River Runs Through It challenge can be found at this
website: http://www.havasustitchers.com/AQS-Quilt-Week-2022

President - Julie Kessler juliakessler2016@gmail.com
Secretary - Becky Clark beclin56@gmail.com
Treasurer - Marilyn Peters marpeters0624@gmail.com
Website/email contact - Marilyn Carlson marilyn@wolflakebaptistchurch.org
Librarian - Susie Hague kshague521@gmail.com
Newsletter - Cheryl Coons clqcoons67@gmail.com

President's Piece:

"I want to take a minute to thank our outgoing
president, Cheryl Coons, for all of her hard work
and dedication. Cheryl served NNT as a strong
leader, wisely guiding us for the last 4 years,
especially during the very difficult time of the
Covid 19 pandemic. She has been diligent and
thoughtful in her efforts to keep us safe while
supporting our group, often in ways behind the
scenes that many of us didn't even know about.
Difficult decisions were made, necessary
adjustments were implemented, and we have come
out the other side with our group still going strong.
Thank you, Cheryl. We appreciate you!"

National Quilting Day Celebration 3/18/23
9:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon on the CLC 2nd floor

Aspects of the celebration are: 1. hanging quilts,
2. showing quilting skills, and/or 3. doing a service.

We plan to have quilt displays and 4 bed turnings in the
reception room, speakers in the classroom, small projects in

the sewing room, demos and quilt displays in the hallway.
We appreciate all the members who have volunteered.Roll Call:

In 3 words or less,
what is your quilting
goal for 2023?

CLC Sewing Center
Charity Quilting 3rd Saturday,

Jan. 21 and Feb 18, 9:00 to
3:00. You may bring a sack

lunch if desired.

March Challenge

We still have blue
fabric and challenge

guidelines available for
A River Runs Through
It. Fabric cost is $1.00.
The categories are:
prettiest, cutest,

funniest, and seasonal.


